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Changing Tides Family Services 
Refund Policy 
 
No refunds will be processed for payments or donations made via this website.   
 
Families who are eligible for refunds based on overpayments made to their family fee 
account will receive adjusted statements to reflect change.   
 
For further information regarding the refund policy please contact 
info@changingtidesfs.org 


